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My name is Ketzallina Flores Ibarra, I am studying in Kyoto University. I par;cipated in 
Interna;onal Joint Workshop on Slow-to-Fast Earthquakes 2023, it was between September 
13rd to 15th. 

The mee;ng was a great opportunity to joining with other students and researchers. The 
community was interna;onal for this reason I meet other foreign students. This mee;ng was 
in Ito Hall, Ito Interna;onal Research Center, The University of Tokyo. I aQended to different 
presenta;ons, also I showed my work with a poster. The name of my poster was 
"Iden;fica;on of possible tsunami earthquakes along the Mexican Subduc;on Zone".  

Also, I could listen difference opinions about some problems about some issues about 
diffusion of seismology related to slow and fast earthquakes. I was surprised listen about 
some problems that my mates about interna;onal researches because I have completely 
different ideas about this kind of problems.   

I was able to work a part-;me job. Whit this opportunity, I got meet different people as 
doctor Ross Stein. I and my coworker help to doctor to buy Shinkansen ;ckets. We talked 
about some his experiences in different interna;onal mee;ngs and he was surprised for 
organiza;on and installa;on of this event. 

In conclusions, I had many sugges;ons for my research and I met many researches with 
ideas enriching my work. The professors visited my poster gave me ideas about con;nues 
my research and they took ;me to show me papers and websites, those tools are helping 
me to improve my work. 


